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April’s 

value is 
 

Simplicity  

 

Attendance of the Week 
 

Last Week’s Winners: 
Macaroni 98.8%  
Most improved:  

Macaroni Up by 18.8% 

Well Done! 
Whole school 96% 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Punctuality of the Week 
 

 

Last Week’s Winners: 
Macaroni, Starfish, Blue 

Whale, Iceberg & Discovery 

100%  

Most improved:  
Husky up by 1.2% 

Well Done! 
Whole school 99.4% 

 

  

Sports4wellbeing  

Women’s Coffee Morning  

Wednesday 29th April  

9.15-9.30am at the  

Faraday Square Community Centre, Kelvin Avenue. 

Discuss the issues currently experienced in the local 

area. What can be done to prevent these situations.  

              Raise questions and address any other concerns.  

If you think you can attend please contact 07450249949.  

Dolphin’s Trip  

Dolphin class enjoyed a fantastic multi sports 

event at Westfield Middle School. We split into 

three groups to do dance and unihoc Everyone 

worked really hard and one of our unihoc team  

even won their mini tournament!                                            

Well done Dolphin on a great day.   

 

 

 

 

 

Sh.A.B.A's Tip of the 

Week:  

“Being kind to others will help 
prevent bullying. Always 

remember to treat people the 
way you would expect to be 

treated.” 

Term Dates 2014/2015 
 

Summer Term—Tuesday 

14th April—Friday 17th July 

May Day Monday 4th May 

Half term—Monday 25th 

May—Friday 29th May 

              www.shackletonprimary.co.uk 

Class Photographs will be on  

Wednesday 29th April 2015   

Attendance & Punctuality 

Being in school every day and on time is the single 

most important part of your child’s education.  

Students learn new things at school every day – 

missing school puts them behind. If your child 

misses the start of the day they miss the learning   

input, information and news for the day.  

IN ALL CASES OF ABSENCE parents should please; 

Only keep your child away from school if really necessary, we 

can send them home if they are not well enough to be in school.  

Telephone school on the first day to report a child's absence, as early 

as possible, before 10.00am. Avoid medical appointments in school 

time, but if absolutely necessary, please bring your child to school for 

the rest of the school day.  

The Education Welfare Officer (EWO) inspects the registers once a 

month and picks up any unauthorised absences/lateness and high  

numbers of sickness absences, and children with attendance below 

90%. 


